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Muni Funding Working Group November 20 
Meeting Public Comment 
 

Disclaimer: The following are summaries only of public comments provided at the Muni Funding Working 
Group meeting. They are not intended to reflect the full content of the comments made at the meeting. 

1. A member of the public from the Telegraph Hill Dwellers shared that the loss of Prop L will be a big 
hit to the agency and that the regional transportation measure in 2026 provides hope. 
 

2. Robert Feinbaum, President of SaveMUNI, expressed concerns around the outlined service cuts and 
recommended that the MTA not cut back on service in February. 
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